ASSAM UNIVERSITY:SILCHAR
NOTIFICATION

It is notified for information of all concerned that attending classes by the
students of University Campus Departments shall not be mandatory from 23
April to 27t April, 2024 as the University student buses have been
requisitioned for the period by the District Election Authority for ensuing
Parliarfientary Election. Further, internal examinations scheduled during this
period stands postponed. Academic departments may reschedule the said
internal examinations after 27t April, 2024.
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(Dr. P. K. Nath)
Registrar

File No. AUK-204/15/2004 Date: 22.04.2024
Copy to:
P. S. to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
All Deans of Schools, AUS.
All Heads of Academic Departments, AUS.
Director, IQAC, AUS.
Director, Computer Centre, AUS with request to upload the notification
in the University website.
DSW/ Proctor, AUS.
P.R. O., AUS for wide publicity.
Security & vigilance Officer for information.
File.
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